
From: faculty-l@lists.uccs.edu <faculty-l@lists.uccs.edu>  
Sent: Friday, February 01, 2019 3:24 PM 
To: faculty-l <faculty-l@lists.uccs.edu> 
Subject: [faculty-l] Faculty Assembly President's Report 
 

Message from: Melissa Benton mbenton@uccs.edu 

Dear Colleagues, 

Welcome back to the spring semester!  I hope you had an enjoyable holiday. 

Our next Faculty Representative Assembly meeting is on Friday, February 8, 2019.  The agenda 
will be sent out by email.  Please review it, and if you have questions or concerns that you want 
brought forward, contact your College representatives and let them know. 

Here is an update on what is happening at the campus and system level. 

Faculty Elections – As a reminder, Faculty Assembly elections will be held in this semester for 
the 2019-2020 academic year.  Mary Coussons-Read has already sent out the call for 
nominations.  Please consider self-nominating for one of the many positions available.  Your 
service in campus and system organizations ensures that faculty shared governance is maintained 
at all levels. 

Presidential Search – The search committee for a new CU President has been formed.  The 
search firm is collecting nominations for candidates.  Here is the link to the nomination site 
CUCEO@Whelesspartners.com.  We want at least 25 nominations in order to develop a good 
pool of candidates.  Please consider nominating anyone you believe fits the qualifications for 
President of University.  Here is the link to the search committee charge and description of the 
qualifications https://www.cu.edu/presidential-search/search-committee/charge-presidential-
search-committee. 

Proposed Amendments to the Faculty Assembly Constitution – We will be voting on two 
proposed amendments to the Faculty Assembly Constitution at the February 8 meeting.  The 
proposed changes are included in the agenda that will be sent out prior to the meeting.  Please 
review them and provide any feedback to your Faculty Assembly Representatives who will be 
voting whether to move the amendments forward for full faculty vote.  If moved forward, the 
amendments will require approval of two-thirds of the full faculty, so each of your votes will be 
critical to the process.   

Please don’t hesitate to contact me directly if you have questions or concerns. 

Respectfully, 

Melissa Benton 

2018-20189 Faculty Assembly President 
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